the ROOM foundation

9th January 2025
Dear parents/carers of GR Ambassadors
GR Ambassadors Day Out : Monday 13th January 2025 at Pine Ridge Golf Club

We're excited to be taking all our school Ambassadors from GRK, GRW & GRC to
Pine Ridge Golf Club, Camberley on Monday 13th January to get them together to
collaborate on how to develop in their role and celebrate the things that have been
achieved so far. As well as discussing important Ambassador business we will also
be enjoying a nice lunch together as well as playing some golf on the driving range!
We’'ll be chatting about future events such a GR Fest, coming up with ideas,
discussing what’s working well and what we feel we could change for the better. A
great opportunity for everyone to develop their leadership skills.

We will be taking medication for any pupils/students who require it and will cater for
pupils with allergies and special dietary needs with a pre-booked lunch at Pine Ridge
so there is no need to send your child in with a packed lunch unless you wish to. The
cost of this event has been covered by The Green Room.

There is no action on your part as we’ve already received your consent for school
trips. Also the trip will take place during the school day so there will be no change to
the school start or finish times.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Danielle Haxby

Education Director


http://www.thegreenroomschool.com

